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“October had tremendous
possibility. The summer's
oppressive heat was a
distant memory; and the
golden leaves promised a

world full of beautiful
adventures. They made me
believe in miracles”

SARAH GUILLORY, 'RECLAIMED’

ILLING THE JARS
T St

President Dean Brekke
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Secretary Allison Collins
Treasurer Nancy Jones

Member-at-Large Charles Han

Next HOA Board meeting:
Thursday, Oct. 20th at
6:30 P.M.

Via Zoom

Las Haciendas

News Blast

TRASH DAY CHANGE

Starting October 3rd, our new frash
day will be Monday.

HARVEST SOCIAL - OCTOBER 29™, 3:30 pm

LAST AREAS OF HOUSE PAINTING }? WILL BE
STARTING AGAIN IN OCTOBER

ELECTION BALLOTS FOR ELECTIONS -

for 2023 HOA Board will be arriving soon. Be sure
to vote and return your ballot. Don't forget the
yearly meeting on October 20™ via Zoom.

COYOTE SIGHTING - Keep your eyes open....

Also, the Great Horned Owl is around - seen by the South Pool, in a palm tree.
Note from Nancy Jones: Please try and conserve water and try not to waste water.
Thank you.






